
Important
Upcoming Dates

The BRES team earned the top
spot in the Middle School Battle

of the Books on March 17. See
more about the competition and
winners on the following pages. 
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March 31 - MVES Kindergarten Screening    

April 7 - BOE Meeting - Arts Council 3:30 p.m.

April 3 - Middle School Battle of the Books 
                 Competition, Hickory
               - BRES Spring Fest
               - BETA Club Induction & Open Mic Night,
                  AEC, 6:00 p.m.

April 10 - BRES Kindergarten Screening
                 - WWES Art Night & Spring Carnival,
                    5:30-8:00 p.m.

April 2 - WWES Kindergarten Screening    



Exciting things are happening in western North Carolina! Administrators from
17 GEAR UP Appalachian school districts gathered in Boone for the National
Postsecondary Strategy Institute Convening, where they collaborated on
strategies for student success. We’re proud of the strong representation from
Ashe County Middle, Ashe County High, and Ashe Early College, and a special
shout-out to Jamie Little, our Director of Student Services, who presented on
resilient leadership.

Our Superintendent, Dr. Eisa Cox, recently joined NC school leaders in Raleigh
to meet with lawmakers and discuss ways to enhance education in our
communities, always with a focus on what's best for students and families.

From March 13-16, educators from across the state participated in the East-
West NC Teacher Exchange, sharing stories and building support networks.
Special shoutout to our Ashe County teachers who attended:
• BRES: Allie Shoemake, Courtney Binder
• WWES: Christina Worley, Martie Latham
• ACMS: Gina Calhoun, Jill Gambill, Teresa Hughes, Kaci Jones

Impactful Collaboration

https://tinyurl.com/m3wx62pt
https://tinyurl.com/m3wx62pt
https://tinyurl.com/m3wx62pt


CONGRATULATIONS to all our incredible
Battle of the Books participants! On St.
Patrick’s Day, teams showcased their
knowledge and dedication, competing in
multiple intense rounds. 

Shoutout to our Elementary champions:
Mountain View Elementary! Team
members Elias B., Gabriel S., Isaac H.,
Raelyn S., Mason J., Mario R., and Siddh S.
celebrated with Colleen Dixon (MVES
Media Coordinator) and Dr. Eisa Cox (ACS
Superintendent).

Congrats also to our Middle School
champions from Blue Ridge Elementary:
Trethan B., Stella L., Elizabeth B., Ella M.,
Liam F., Matthew M., Maxwell F., Abbigale
R., and Kayleigh H., pictured with Alisha
Broce (BRES Media Coordinator), Dr. Eisa
Cox, and Carla Williams (BRES AIG
Teacher).

Congratulations!

Battle of the Books Winners

Cynthia Harless, MVES
Assistant Principal, and
Mitchell Reedy, BRES
Principal, have been accepted
into Appalachian State
University’s Doctor of
Educational Leadership
program! Their dedication to
education and leadership is
truly inspiring.

Elementary team competed in
regionals on March 27th. Middle
school competes on April 3rd!



BRES Celebrates 30 Years
BRES held its 30 Years of Learning Celebration on March 13. Along with

enjoying food and music, attendees had an amazing time reminiscing and
celebrating the school’s history. The nostalgic event featured a timeline

showcasing the school’s journey and highlighted students, staff and memorable
moments. Memorabilia from both Riverview and Lansing Schools — the two

schools that came together to form Blue Ridge — was on display! Another
incredible exhibit was a “quilt” made up of 30 years’ worth of yearbook covers! 

THANK YOU to everyone who put their time, thought, and effort into making
this event a memorable part of Blue Ridge’s history.

See more great
pics on our

facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100043320325085
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100043320325085


Kindergartners: Learning and understanding
elements of a narrative and how they work
together to create a cohesive story

2nd graders: Crafting informative paragraphs
about how westward expansion brought social
and environmental changes to Native Americans
and early settlers

4th graders: Composing incredible, original
survival stories that describe being lost on a
mountain and relying on their own survival skills

6th graders: Taking on the monomyth, crafting
their own hero journeys and producing Odyssey
essays showcasing creativity and knowledge

1st graders: Writing top-notch informational
summaries that tell and show how animals use
their features to survive

3rd graders: Producing amazing multi-paragraph
essays and presentations showing off their
knowledge of Apollo 11 and the solar system 

5th graders: Drafting insightful essays
highlighting the importance and values of the
Nez Perce people, showing respect for history
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https://www.facebook.com/westwoodwj/videos/508740955627106
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7th Graders: Mastering the structure of
informative paragraphs with fantastic work
based on the book, Code Talker. This includes
identifying key elements like topic sentences,
evidence, elaboration, and conclusions.

8th Graders: Immersing themselves in the
novels, The Crossover and All is Quiet on the
Western Front, while exploring poetics and the
power of storytelling. Crafting portfolios, with
three unique poems about significant life
experiences: list poems, abstract noun poems,
and found material poems inspired by WW1.

SHINING BRIGHTSHINING BRIGHT



BRES has a new kiln, thanks to the PTSO and an Endowment Fund Grant.
Students’ art was showcased at local galleries.

For St. Patrick’s Day, 1st graders found a golden surprise — their faces say
it all! They also gave a big, warm welcome to Deputy Aldridge, new SRO.
And thanks to Domino’s of Jefferson, 3rd graders enjoyed a tasty fraction

lesson, while 5th grade scientists had a blast exploring physical and
chemical reactions. 

Pre-K learners celebrated St. Patrick’s Day with a
creative craft: Leprechaun traps!  They were so

proud of their awesome work! 
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Students and families had a blast at Duke Energy Science Night, diving into hands-on STEM activities
like magnetic painting and Brain Flake building! Thanks to the North Carolina Science Festival, Duke

Energy, and Morehead Planetarium & Science Center for helping to make the event possible!

MVESMVESMVES‌‌‌

WWESWWESWWES‌‌‌

Third graders had a blast on a learning adventure to Grandfather Mountain! First
grade researched animals and wrote letters to the zoo, asking them to adopt their

favorites. And look at their hydroponic strawberry garden that’s producing delicious
fruit to enjoy! The Math Counts team performed exceptionally in their competition.

Congrats to them and to the team’s top scorer, Quinton G. 



Click for
VIDEO  
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Spring sports are in full swing. these great photos by Doug Goss show the
grit and determination of the Bulldogs track and field athletes.

ACMS Pathfinders have displayed hard work, dedication and commitment
in their inaugural job shadowing program. Thanks to each business that

made this program a resounding success!
Literacy Night was a fun event with everything from food and music to a

wax museum, history trivia and more. Click above for highlights.

JOB SHADOWING

Senior, Andrew R., signed to serve in the U.S. Army! With
the support of his parents, ACHS JROTC instructor Lt.

Col. Wes Young (Ret. U.S. Army), Staff Sgt. Austin
Shelton, and others, Andrew is taking a big step toward

"being all that he can be." 
Juniors Aurora (Visual Art), Hadley (Dance), and Alyssa-

Rose (English) on their acceptance into the prestigious
North Carolina Governor’s School program this summer!

Athletes from basketball to swimming, indoor track,
cheerleading, and wrestling were awarded for their

standout performances. Click here for more.

WINTER SPORTS BANQUET

Abby S. named 2024-25 
first-team, all-district player

 by NC Basketball Coaches Assoc.

#ASHEPROUD#ASHEPROUD#ASHEPROUD

https://www.facebook.com/100057472659257/videos/561682999573024
https://www.facebook.com/100057472659257/videos/561682999573024
https://www.facebook.com/100057472659257/videos/561682999573024
https://www.dpi.nc.gov/students-families/enhanced-opportunities/north-carolina-governors-school
https://www.ashepostandtimes.com/push/ashe-coaches-hand-out-winter-sports-awards/article_f64bf3fa-039d-11f0-bd08-efc1f8698810.html?utm_campaign=blox&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&fbclid=IwY2xjawJJLa9leHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHQckKrUVJd_WObj9VWUAvfwov-JlFfOqxzv2zFoNhOUI32GP1pJrUdsrSw_aem_FKy9dELZihHjsqIFulCtUA


Ashe Early College students celebrated in
style at their Paris-themed prom! The
stunning Summit on Cross Mountain

provided the perfect backdrop for these
lovely young people to shine.

AEC‌AEC‌

Calling all Ashe County High School 
Huskies Softball Alumni! 

Get ready to slide into the upcoming softball game on
April 1st, where we’re honoring 

YOU—the players who’ve made our team legendary! 
As a former player, you get in FREE! 

Want to be part of the action? 
Simply CLICK HERE and complete 

the form.

Huge thanks to the ACHS marketing class 
for knocking this promotion 

out of the park!

https://forms.gle/opkr1ybYnYTKdm9C8

